
Grange Park 
School’s Right of 

the week.





The UNCRC applies to everyone whatever 
their race, religion, abilities, whatever 

they think or say, no matter what family 
they come from.



Governments should respect and 
ensure my rights in the UNCRC 

without discrimination of any kind.



Governments should take measures to 
make sure that I am protected against 

discrimination.



How do you make sure you do not 
discriminate against anyone?



Our difference make us who we are 
– all of us are unique! Sadly, some 
people may face challenges and 
discrimination because of their 
difference. It is important to 

celebrate and value the uniqueness 
of others.





OUR SCHOOL TALENT SHOW!

Lets make this show the best 
one yet 



This forms need to 
be completed by 
Friday 20th May 

and returned to Miss 
Dobney 😊


